
 

MID WALES CORPORATE JOINT COMMITTEE  
INSPECTION OF ACCOUNTS  

YEAR ENDED 31/03/24 NOTICE 

 
Public Audit (Wales) Act 2004 
Accounts and Audit (Wales) Regulations 2014  
 
Persons interested may inspect and make copies of the 
accounts for the above for the 2023/24 financial year, together 
with all books, deeds, contracts, bills, vouchers and receipts 
relating to those accounts. This can be done at the Finance 
and Procurement Service, Ceredigion Council during the 
period 9 September to 4 October 2024, from Monday to 
Friday each week between the hours of 10.00 a.m. and 4.00 
p.m. With the Council offices being closed, if you wish to audit 
the accounts then you should either contact 
df.technicians@ceredigion.gov.uk or phone 01545 570881 in 
the first instance to arrange an appointment. 
 

The Statement of Accounts will also be available on our 
website www.ceredigion.gov.uk  
 

On or after 07/10/2024, any local government elector may 
request to meet and question the Auditor General for Wales 
or his representative (Wales Audit Office, 24 Cathedral Road, 
Cardiff) about the accounts.  An elector’s entitlement to object 
to the accounts must be submitted in writing to the Auditor 
General for Wales and the Corporate Lead Officer: Finance 
and Procurement (Canolfan Rheidol, Rhodfa Padarn, 
Llanbadarn Fawr, Aberystwyth) giving the grounds for which 
the objection is made. 
 

 


